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Preliminary Chargeback Determination  
The Wisconsin Department of Revenue (DOR) received your chargeback requests. Your municipality 
refunded and/or rescinded property taxes due to a court decision. Under state law, the taxation district is 
allowed to chargeback a portion of the refunded or rescinded taxes to each taxing jurisdiction (sec. 74.41, 
Wis. Stats.).   

This is a preliminary approval of the chargeback requests for each taxing jurisdiction listed below:   

2023 Preliminary Chargeback Summary  
 

District Net Tax Non-Mfg Interest Total Tax 
State of Wisconsin $1,085.05 $721.84 $1,806.89 
Ashland County $92,669.07 $57,686.85 $150,355.92 
Town of Sanborn $114,591.21 $74,421.91 $189,013.12 
School District of Ashland $142,500.71 $89,274.06 $231,774.77 
Northwood Technical College $5,728.33 $3,573.88 $9,302.21 
Total for 2023 Filing Year $356,574.37 $225,678.54 $582,252.91 

 
Certified Amounts 
• If your municipality has additional qualifying refunds and/or rescissions, and submits chargeback 

requests to DOR by October 1, 2023, DOR will certify the total amount for each taxation district and 
taxing jurisdiction by November 15, 2023 

• Each taxing jurisdiction is required to pay the total amount it owes to the town by February 15, 2024 
 
If you have questions, contact us at lgs@wisconsin.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sara Regenauer, Director 
Local Government Services Bureau 
 
cc: State of Wisconsin, DNR 
 Ashland County 
 School District of Ashland 
 Northwood Technical College  
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